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INVITATION TO BID 

 

Notice is hereby given that The Mobile Law Enforcement Center will be receiving sealed bids for 
the complete construction of an office renovation at the Mobile Law Enforcement Center, located 
at 3121 Dewitt Avenue, Mattoon, Illinois, at 2:00 p.m. (local time), Thursday,  April 18, 2019.  
 
Each bid proposal shall include all labor, material and services necessary to complete the project 
in strict accordance with the drawings and specifications as prepared by Pranger Group, Inc. and 
on file in the office of Pranger Group, Inc., 343 Airport North Office Park, Fort Wayne, Indiana 
46825. 
 
The project consists of an interior office and restroom renovation complete with new finishes and 
layout. 
 
The bids shall be lump sum. The bid opening will be public. 
 
Bids shall be properly and completely executed in accordance with the Instructions and 
Supplementary Instructions to Bidders and shall be submitted on the enclosed Bid Form. 
 
A Prebid Meeting will be held on April 9th, 2019 at 10:00 am local time. 
 
Bids shall not be modified, withdrawn or canceled, without the Owner’s written consent, for a 
period of thirty (30) calendar days commencing from the day bids are received. 
 
All bids shall be itemized and all signatures must include the corporate position of the signer. 
 
The successful bidder will be required to furnish insurance covering Workmen’s Compensation, 
Public Liability and Property Damage and any other which may be required, before the contract 
can be signed and issued. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to waive any and all formalities and informalities or to reject any 
and all bids. The Owner shall accept bids which, in its judgment, are in its own best interests.  
 
Electronic .pdf files of the bid documents will be available free of charge. 
 
 

 

All Contracts for the construction of public works are subject to the 
Illinois Prevailing Wage Act (820 ILCS 130/1-12).

File can be found on the website www.mtu13.com at the tab at the bottom of the page. 

The meeting will be held at 3121 Dewitt Avenue, Mattoon
where the construction remodel project is to take place.




